
Neshaminy School District 
2001 Old Lincoln Hwy, Langhorne, Pa 19047 

Neshaminy School District will allow each student the ability to take his/her device home over the 
summer.  The device continues to be intended for educational purposes.  Each student will be 
responsible for his/her device over the summer.  In the event that the device is damaged, lost 
or stolen, the student/parent will be responsible as per the NSD Acceptable Use Policy and the 
Technology Accidental Damage Protection agreement.   
 
If you would like to opt out of the Summer Take Home Program or will not return 
to Neshaminy next school year, select the link below and complete by May 31.  

Any Student opting out/attending Bucks Technical School or leaving the district 
must return his/her device to the library by June 11.   

All devices will be inspected prior to being allowed to take home.  If they are in 
need of repair, it will be taken care of at that time, and you will be notified when 
to pick up your students device.  This information will also be posted on your 
schools web page. 

This form only needs to be submitted if you are OPTING OUT or 
 Not returning to Neshaminy School District  

LINK TO OPT OUT FORM 

Care 

 

• Keep devices away from pets or young children. 
• Avoid heat and direct sunlight. 
• Avoid liquids – beware of wet swimsuits and towels. 
• Keep devices plugged into a surge protector when they are not in use. (Lack of charging may 

cause damage to the battery.) 
 

Monitoring Activity 
 

• GoGuardian software will continue to filter and monitor activity over the summer. 

Take Home Summer Form 2019-2020 for Grades 5,6,8,9 
7th grade iPads will be collected at the end of the school year 

 

Take Home Information 

https://sites.google.com/neshaminy.org/neshaminyonetoone/documents
https://sites.google.com/neshaminy.org/neshaminyonetoone/documents
https://forms.gle/FY86MkihQ5iQ4aVZ7
https://forms.gle/FY86MkihQ5iQ4aVZ7


• Families should continue to monitor student device use at home.  
• Families always have the right to limit use over the summer. 
• For your security, your password should not be shared. 
• This is a school device, not a personal device.  
• Do not use anyone else’s account on your school device. 

 
Repairs/Damages Over the Summer 
 

• Devices that need repairs may be brought to the High School each Wednesday between 9:00 
am and 1:00 pm.  Please call 215-809-6172 prior to drop off.  

• A repair form must be filled out for all devices that need repairs. 
• You must report any devices lost or stolen immediately. 
• Replacements/loaners are not available over the summer. 
• The student will be contacted by email when his/her device is repaired. 
• Parents will be notified if there are any fees that must be paid before repairs are made. 
• If you still have any questions or concerns, please email coordinator@neshaminy.org 

 
Have a Safe Technology Summer ! 

 
 

 

 

 

https://sites.google.com/s/1gmI1mMBj51P7FK6hS0YeVwVJQXpKGaIZ/p/1BSbDyoKAxnYch0Vc2M34wn94GkZ-pVcv/edit
mailto:coordinator@neshaminy.org
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